
 

 

 

08th October 2023 

 

SUMAGA Foundation, 

Norway. 

 

Dear SUMAGA Colleagues,  

 

Project to support flood victims in Hekiththa, Hendala on 05th October 2023 

 

Sasnaka Sansada hereby informs the successful completion of the project in providing supplies 

to flood victims in the Hekiththa, Hendala area, which brought huge satisfaction to Wattala 

Parish, fathers, sisters, and the communities. We are expressing our deepest gratitude for the 

exceptional support and trust kept by the SUMAGA Foundation.  

 

With your support and Sasnaka Sansada's contacts with the HEMAS group, the following items 

could be provided for 60 affected families. Their breakdown and costs are as follows: 

 

# Item Cost (LKR) Comment  

01 Baby Powder, Panadol, Siddhalepa, 

Asamodagam, Anti Fungus Mycoson 

Cream, Condys crystals  

62,850/- Got a 10 % discount  

(bill attached)  

02 Cotton Sanitary Napkins and Pampers  46,500/- Got a 10 % discount 

(bill attached) 

03 Cotton Wool  6,930/- Got a 10 % discount  

(bill attached) 

04 Tulip Bags and Tape  1,150/-  

05 Transportation of goods to the site  12,000/-  

03 Meals (lunch) volunteers  10,560/-  

 TOTAL  139,990/-   

 

On 03.10.2023, Sasnaka received LKR 102,900/- and the balance 37,090/- being advanced by 

Sasnaka. Relevant bills are attached below. 

 

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support. We look forward to the possibility of 

continued collaboration in the future as we work together to make a positive impact on the 

communities we serve. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hasitha Wijesundara, 

Senior Economist, Supreme Court Attorney, 

Senior Lecturer, Company Director of HNB Finance, 

President – Sasnaka Sansada.  

 

 

 



 Annexures of bills  

 

             

 

                  

 

 

 

 


